## **Littledean Church of England Primary School**

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @littledeansch



Loving one another, building each other up

Friday 11<sup>th</sup> February 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers

As part of the Department for Education's recovery plan, the Secretary of State for Education is providing financial assistance to schools and academies in the form of a grant called School-Led Tutoring. The aim of the grant is to support catch up for lost education due to the Covid 19 pandemic.

By using gap analysis data, we have identified a small group of children that we believe would benefit from extra intervention during term 4. We would like to invite your child to attend on Thursday 3-4 o'clock with Mrs Richards.

3<sup>rd</sup> March

10<sup>th</sup> March

17<sup>th</sup> March

24<sup>th</sup> March

31st March

7<sup>th</sup> April

If you would like your child to attend the tutoring group, please complete and return the attached reply slip by Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> February.

Yours sincerely	
Miss May	
×	
I would very much likeevery Thursday.	to attend the tutoring group
Please tick:	
<ul><li>☐ I will collect my child at 4 o'clock</li><li>☐ I give permission for my child to walk home at</li></ul>	t 4 o'clock
Sign:	Date:

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick